
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
Exposition / Adoration: 
Monday thru Thursday 8-9am  
 

Daily Mass: 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Daily Mass at Our Lady of 
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Email: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  

Daily Mass Schedule Change   
In order to save on heating costs, all Daily 
Masses will be in the side chapel of Our Lady 
of Good Counsel Church for the duration of 
the winter.  The chapel is located to the side of 
the Sanctuary and can be reached via the  
parking lot door and going up the stairs, or 
through the main front doors of the church. 
Masses are Monday through  Thursday at 9am 
(Adoration 8-9) .  
 

Family Fellowship Sunday 
First Sunday of the Month 

Please Join Us!   Jan 7 
Children’s Mass at 8:30 am 
at Most Blessed Sacrament 
With a homily aimed for the 
children and adults. 
Children will be invited to come  forward and 
take part in the homily. Followed by a free 
Pancake Breakfast at St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
prepared by teens and Our Lady’s Sodality. A 
great time for fellowship. 

Grade two Parents:  On Sunday, January 28, 
there will be a meeting of all parents/guardians 
whose children are in grade two, preparing for 
the sacraments of First Reconciliation and 
First Communion.  The meeting will be at 
Our lady of Good Counsel at 4:00 p.m. in 
the hall. A notice about this meeting is on the 
parish webpage  

Please visit our website for more         
information on  Parish life and religious 
education:  
https://holytrinityquincy.com/ 

mailto:Fr.MartinHolyTrinityParish@gmail.com
mailto:malawoff@msn.com
mailto:awoff@msn.com
mailto:etimcoe@yahoo.com
mailto:holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com
http://www.holytrinityquincy.com/


               Epiphany  

 

 

 

Prayer for Epiphany  

 
Dear Jesus, 
though a newborn, the wise men knew your 

greatness. 
On a hint from the heavens,  
they traveled far from their places of comfort  
so that they could honor you. 
From their belief in your divinity, 

they gave amazing gifts, offerings that 
symbolized  
your life, power, and even your death. 
And because of a dream in the night, 
they altered their well-laid plans to return 

home 
in order to protect you. 
May we be so willing to honor, sacrifice, and 
obey,  
all for love of you,  

as we meditate on the meaning of this day.       
Amen. 

Faith Formation Notes From             
the Religious Ed office 
As we begin a new year, just a few reminders 
and calendar notes concerning religious educa-
tion: 
Please note that there are no Sunday classes 
(grades 1 – 5 and Confirmation) on January 14, 
because of the Martin Luther King Jr holiday 
weekend. Mass attendance is of course is obliga-
tory for all Catholics every Sunday or its vigil.  
Sunday morning: on the first Sunday of the month 
we celebrate Family Fellowship Sunday (in lieu of 
class).  Please join us at the 8:30 Mass for a spe-
cial mass with the children in mind, followed by a 
pancake breakfast after mass at the hall.   
Also, we ask your help in keeping our children 
safe. Please walk your child into the building for 
class.  We recognize that the parking situation is 
not great, but this is an effort to keep the children 
safe and for you to confirm that they have reached 
their class and teacher. Also, please come in and 
pick up your little ones especially in this cold 
weather.   
Grade two Parents:  On Sunday, January 28, there 
will be a meeting of all parents/guardians whose 
children are in grade two, preparing for the sacra-
ments of First Reconciliation and First Commun-
ion.  The meeting will be at Our lady of Good 
Counsel at 4:00 p.m. in the hall. A notice about 
this meeting is on the parish webpage 
(www.holytrinityquincy.com) and a paper copy 
will go home at the next class, January 21. 
Confirmation students:  Please Help!  We need 
your help and energy at the Family Fellowship 
breakfasts on the first Sunday of the month.  
Please plan to assist at this fun, community gath-
ering. It is an opportunity to fulfill service hours if 
you need them, and to serve the Lord by serving 
His people. Thanks for your help!  
Heads up, all classes: an information sheet will be 

sent home with each child asking for basic contact 
information.   During the transition in the faith 

formation office some records are incomplete.  

We apologize for the imposition, but each young-

ster will bring home a sheet and we ask that a 
parent/guardian complete the form.  It can be re-

turned to the child’s teacher at the next class, 

dropped in the offertory basket at Mass, or 

dropped off at the Parish Office.  Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation. 

http://www.holytrinityquincy.com


 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

1/6 6:00 pm Ronnie Mackie 

 1/7 10:30 am Antonio A.  Montiero 

1/15  9:00 am   James Ryan 

   

   
   
   

    
   
   

Homebound Ministry 
Visiting the Sick 
And Homebound 

 
Do you know anyone who is homebound and 

can’t get to mass? Please let us know! 
We would be happy to bring them monthly Ho-

ly Communion and pray with them. If you 
would like to be part of the visiting the sick 

and homebound ministry, please contact  
Fr. Martin at the office. 617-479-9200 

Note from the Pastor: 

Brrr! As I write this we are preparing for a 
storm. I was able to purchase a new snow 
blower for each church thanks to your gener-
osity. Our old snow blowers are being repaired 

and will be great back ups.  Money well spent, 
especially since I am doing plenty of shovel-
ing.  Our monthly collection for maintenance 
and utilities has been very helpful and I’m 

very grateful for your generosity. Our heating 
costs for mid-November to mid December- are 
in the vicinity of $4,500. We are doing all we 
can to lower our bills, such as using the side 
chapel at our Lady of Good Counsel Church 

for daily masses. I have to admit this cold 
weather has me nervous as to what our bills 
will be mid-January. God will see us through. 
The gathering we had for volunteers was a 
great success. It was a reminder to me though 

of the need for a parish directory. It is a chal-
lenge to keep track of who is who and who is 
in each organization without a good data base. 
We have a lot of work to do in this area. It is 
my hope that we can put together an online 

directory including photos. This would be 
great to help us get to know each other’s 
names better. Another area I hope to concen-
trate on soon is our egiving program – a great 
way to support our parish. In the weeks ahead 

you will be hearing more about how this 
works and how it helps our parish greatly. This 
new year is a year filled with optimism and 
exciting plans for our parish. I have a lot of 

projects in mind and I am so glad to see so 
many volunteers willing and happy to help in 
so many different ways, as we continue to 
thrive as a volunteer based parish. God is 
good.                      

A Blessed, Happy, Healthy, and Holy New 
Year to all. – Fr. Martin  



Please visit holytrinityquincy.com 
 

Grades 1-5 at Most Blessed Sacrament 
 

January 7th 8:30 Mass followed by Family 
Fellowship at the Hall 

 
Grade 2 Parent Meeting Jan 28 @ 4pm at  

Our Lady of Good Counsel Hall 
 

Edge Tuesdays 6:30-8pm  
Grades 6-8 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Church  
 

January 9th 
January 16th 
January 30th 

 
Confirmation 6-7:30pm                                 

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
 

Confirmation I  
 

January 21 
February 11 

March 4th RETREAT DAY  
DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

March 25  
  

Confirmation II 
 

January 7 
January 28 
February 25 

March 4 ~ potential retreat day with Year I details to 

follow 
March 18 

March 25 - presentation, 6:00-7:30 details TBA 
April 8 

April 29 –Presentation With Father Matt Williams 
May 15  Evening Practice for Confirmation 

May 19 7:00 pm at MBS Sacrament of Confirmation 

 
 

Watch for more info January Events 
 

1/7—Pancake Breakfast & Parish Nurse Blood 
Pressure Clinic. 

 
2/20—Blood Drive with Houghs Neck Community 

Council and Holy Trinity Parish 2-7 pm  
at St. Thomas Aquinas Hall.  

 


